



7th December 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

Aspirations Day

Our aspirations day on Wednesday was a huge success. Children asked such thoughtful questions to our visitors about their role and their journeys. The visitors included The Mayor, a dentist, a nurse, a writer, firemen, Mrs Seabright (Headteacher) and Mrs Griffin (Deputy Headteacher) plus many more. Thank you to all the visitors who came in to visit the children.

Christmas Lunch



On Thursday this week the whole school community celebrated with our annual Christmas Lunch. Parents and children commented on how delicious the lunch was, more importantly it was lovely to see parents and staff enjoy eating together and socialising. Christmas tunes were enjoyed, tables were festively decorated and classes made their own elf hats! A huge thank you to our cook Mrs K. Everett and her team of kitchen staff who cooked and served 285 children's meals, 78 parents meals, 19 school staff and 10 middays meals. A wonderful event enjoyed by all!

Fundraising for our Class set of iPads

From our fundraiser this year held at the Eastern Pavilion we have raised just over £5,000 towards a class set of iPads for our children in order to enhance the curriculum further. We continue to raise funds in school and our aim is to achieve our goal of £10,000.



Spelling Shed

Class	Winners
1st	Class 8 (100,777,760)
2nd	Class 10 (44,103,270)
3rd	Class 4 (26,677,798)

A huge well done to our top speller Ali Hamza Khan (Class 8) for a total amount of 30,443,488 correct spellings.

ATTENDANCE

Well done to classes 1, 2, 4, 6, 7, 8, 9 10, and 11 for achieving over 96% attendance last week. A super well done to Classes 2, 7 and 9 for 100% attendance.

PLEASE FIND IMPORTANT DATES ON THE BACK OF THIS NEWSLETTER





DATES FOR NEXT WEEK TWO WEEKS

- * Monday 10th December Whole School Celebration Assembly (9am Parents Welcome)/ Class 7 to visit the Queen Elizabeth Hall 'The Snowman.'
- * Wednesday 12th December Homeless Charity Visitor in for Key Stage assemblies
- * Thursday 13th December Children's Christmas Fair
- * Friday 14th December Whole School Assembly Class 9 (Parents Welcome)/Choir to visit Abbey Hey Care Home 2.00 2.30pm
- * Monday 17th December Whole School Celebration Assembly (9am Parents Welcome)
- * Tuesday 18th December Year 3 Christmas Production (10am for parents and Year 2 invited from Glodwick)
- * Wednesday 19th December Year 3 Christmas Production for the Whole School 9.30am
- * Thursday 20th December Singing Square LAST DAY OF TERM NO CLUBS
- * Monday the 7th January 2019 Children return to school